
SOUTH TEXAS ONE 
HEALTH SYMPOSIA 2025 

Student research 
presentations 

 
The UTRGV Center for Vector Borne, Zoonotic, and Emerging Disease is sponsoring a student research 
session at the 2025 South Texas One Health Symposium. We invite you to submit an abstract for 
consideration if you are interested in presenting. The dates for the One Health Conference are currently 
scheduled for October 22 and 23, and the student research presentations will likely be the afternoon of 
October 23. Student presentations should be 15‐minute talks (12 minutes for the presentation, 3 minutes 
for questions). Undergraduate, graduate and medical students, as well as postdocs or recently graduated 
students are welcome to submit. Attendees will include researchers, sanitarians, nurses, veterinarians, 
physicians, public health officers, and related professionals.  

Submission guidelines: 

1. Abstract must be not more than 200 words, consisting of a summary of the research and results. 
2. Multiple authors may be listed but only one person should plan to give the presentation. 
3. Deadline for submissions is August 31, 2025, and presenters should be notified by Sept 15 regarding 

acceptance. 
4. Due to tight scheduling, late submissions cannot be accepted.  
5. Use this link to submit: https://utrgv.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2uaXqAW9t9HCnNc 

Please contact Dr. Christopher Vitek (christopher.vitek@utrgv.edu) if you have any questions. There is no 
cost to attend the conference, but attendees will need to make any housing or travel arrangements on their 
own. A coffee break with snacks will be provided during the student research session. 
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